
 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to welcome our students back as the new session begins on 4th April 2025 . Kindly take 
note of the school timings: 

 

Morning Arrival: Between 7:30 AM – 7:45 AM  

 

Dispersal Timings: 

 

Bus Users: 1:50 PM 

Walkers: 1:50 PM 

Van Users: 2:00 PM 

 

Please ensure timely drop-off and pick-up to facilitate smooth operations. Looking forward to a 
wonderful year of learning and growth! 

 

Best regards, 

Team Sam 


